Alt. Chair Report

March 15, 2017

The Spring Assembly Conference is here. This has been a Great Experience being a part of the Committee. Watching everyone come together in their own roles. Handling the unexpected, with "what is really important". Also working with Scott and District 21 with the Assembly portion of our Event. The planning has been good. I'm looking forward to the rest of the weekend.

Going to the 2017 Big Book Planning meetings and getting to know more people willing to be of service. Good bunch of people in District 71. Their committee is growing.

I had the opportunity to give "The Role of the GSR Presentation" At our Winter Committee Meeting in La Fox. What a great way to be of service.

I was asked to give a presentation of "The Role of the GSR" at District 72 General Service Workshop. The event was hosted by the Stockton Group. We talked about the Agenda items coming up for this year's Conference. Around 20 people were present.

We did have to buy a new coffee pot. The old one stopped working.

You've given me a few more opportunities this weekend to serve on a panel and to read the closing statement for the Sunday morning meeting. Thank you for allowing me to serve.

Thank you for your service

Steve M.

Alt. Chair